



Suggested letter:
H E Syed Ibne Abbas
High Commission of Pakistan
34-36 Lowndes Square
Belgravia
London 
SW1X 9JN

Dear High Commissioner
[bookmark: _GoBack]Persecution of Ahmadis in Pakistan

I am writing to express my concern at the treatment of Ahmadi citizens in Pakistan.

Last year, the Amnesty International UK’s AGM overwhelmingly passed a motion supporting the rights of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Community to practise their religion as guaranteed by Article 18 of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights.

All prisoners of conscience in Pakistan should be released
I urge the Government of Pakistan to remove the 1974 Second Amendment to the Constitution which defines the Ahmadis as “Non-Muslim” and to rescind Ordinance XX, passed in 1984, which effectively prohibited Ahmadis from preaching or professing their beliefs.


Yours sincerely,

